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Your Excellency, 
I wish to draw you attention to the case of elderly human rights defender Dr Mohammad Maleki, who is being prevented from leaving Iran to visit his children in the Netherlands and Canada. The authorities have placed him on a travel ban since 2011, in relation to his peaceful human rights activism and in particular his communication with UN human rights mechanisms. He suffers from several serious health problems and wants to be reunited with his family, before he is too ill to travel.
I urge you to lift the travel ban imposed on Mohammad Maleki immediately and unconditionally as  he is being punished for the peaceful exercise of his rights to freedom of expression, association and assembly, and to respect the right of everyone to leave their country, as guaranteed under Article 12 of the ICCPR, to which Iran is a state party.

Furthermore, I call on you to explicitly recognize the legitimate work of human rights defenders, and not criminalize peaceful activities that promote and defend human rights.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
